
Bidwill Events 
 

Term 3 Week 1: July 21 to July 24, 2020 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I hope the mid-year break has been a chance for students to recharge and for 
parents and carers to have a break from daily school routines.  
While the year so far has needed us all to be flexible and adaptable, we’ve still 
managed to engage our students in meaningful and important learning. We’ll 
continue this task in Term 3 with a few less restrictions around sports activities 
and field trips. However, we will still be using enhanced cleaning measures 
and providing students with sanitiser throughout the school day. 
Semester 1 reports were handed out at the end of last term. If your child didn’t 
receive theirs they should see their student adviser when school returns. 
Otherwise, please feel free to contact the school office to request a copy. 
Year 12 students have their Trial HSC exams in Weeks 3-4. An exam 
timetable will be handed out soon. 
Our staff have a planning day on Monday 20th July, which means students will 
all return to school on Tuesday 21st July. Please ensure students are prepared 
with their equipment, dressed warmly in school uniform and on time to school. 

 
Have a great week, 
 
Jason White (Relieving Principal) 
 



 
 
UP-COMING EVENTS 
 
This week 

• All students return to school for Term 3 – Tuesday 21st July 

• Year 11 & 12 laptop and dongle loans – ongoing 

 
Further Ahead 
• Year 12 HSC Trial Exams – Weeks 3-4 

 
 
Please Note: Parent-teacher evening was not able to happen as 
usual at the end of Term 2. Please contact the school office if you 
would like to have a progress update with your child’s teachers. 
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